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Thursday, March 21, 2017 
 
 
 

APPRAISAL DISTRICT WELCOMES  
NEW BOARD MEMBER JESSE GONZALEZ 

 
 

The Webb County Appraisal District (WCAD) is pleased to announce and 
welcome newly elected member of the Board of Directors, Jesse Gonzalez. 
 
On Wednesday, March 1st, 2017, by order of resolution, Webb County 
Commissioners Court took action to recall former Commissioner and WCAD 
board member, Frank Sciaraffa and appoint Commissioner Jesse Gonzalez to 
serve as a member for WCAD’s Board of Directors.  Both actions passed with 
unanimous consent.         
 
As a result, Chief Appraiser Martin Villarreal took action to initiate and validate 
the “Recall and Election” process, as stipulated by the Texas Property Tax Code, 
section 6.033.  On March 03, 2017, Mr. Villarreal delivered the election process 
results to the local government entities and Webb County Commissioners Court.  
In summary, Mr. Villarreal stated that the majority of votes casted during the 
election held in Webb County were in favor of Mr. Jesse Gonzalez to serve as a 
member of WCAD Board of Directors for the remainder of Frank Sciaraffa’s 
(2016-2017) term.     
 

Mr. Villarreal extended his sincere gratitude to Frank Sciaraffa for his committed 
service to the WCAD Board of Directors and looks forward to fostering a good 
working relationship with the newly elected board member Commissioner Jesse 
Gonzalez.   
 
Mr. Gonzalez was sworn in at the Board of Director’s meeting held on March 15, 
2017, in the Appraisal District’s board room.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


